
  Memo 

 

To:      (R2) All Users 

From:  Brenda Kinney 

  Executive Director, Saint John Area 

Date:  June 1, 2020 

Re:  Urgent Request for Staffing 

________________________________________________________________________ 
  
 

Urgent Request for staffing (PCA, LPN, RN) to provide patient care in an Adult Residential 
Care Facility (ARF) in Atholville as a result of Covid-19 outbreak. 

 

We have been asked to determine if anyone (RN, LPN, PCA) is interested in committing to a 
~30 day period to work in this affected ARF. If you are interested and can be released from 
your current work area, please provide your manager with your name and contact details so 
that you can be easily reached to discuss further details. At this point we are aware that 
lodging, expenses, salary, 2 weeks post return paid isolation will be provided, more details 
may be forthcoming. 

 

Appreciate your serious consideration of this request so that we can help support these 
patients that require care. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brenda 

 


